
 

 

 

Budapest, 30 November 2018 

 

 

MOL ADRs were delisted from the London Stock Exchange and Luxembourg Stock 

Exchange 

 

Referring to our previous announcement on 31 October 2018, MOL Plc. hereby notifies the capital 
market participants that MOL’s American Depositary Receipts with ISIN code US6084642023 were 
delisted from the Luxembourg Stock Exchange and the International Order Book IOBU segment of the 
London Stock Exchange with the effective date of 30 November 2018. 

 

 
For further information, please contact Investor Relations: 

Tel:  +36 1 464 1395 
Email:  investorrelations@mol.hu 
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